April 15, 2021
Middle School Board Report

1.

Students will be participating in ISASP Tests starting Tuesday, the teachers were able to
sort their test tickets and familiarize themselves with the online test during their 2 hour
late start (work day) from the 14th. Thank you for adding those into the calendar for the
teachers.

6th Grade finished up their Utopia cross curricular project which is always fun to hear
what kids would have if they were in charge. Students were able to do some persuasive
writing while connecting their Utopia society creations to social studies and the 9
elements of (Government, occupations, family, transportation, entertainment, climate,
trade, technology/innovation, and housing). There were no limits on the creative to
persuade the audience to live in their Utopia.

Career Week (Condensed Virtual Version) was a big success. | want to thank the
professional speakers that came to talk to the students. Tammy Robinson, Megan
Baltes, and Holly O’Brien did a wonderful job shaping career week into something that
could still work so the students got that experience. We were able to have all of the 8th
graders participate in mock interviews and congratulate the 17 “new hires” with some
Chickasaw gear for being the outstanding candidate when zooming in with the
interviewer.

Pictures: (New Hire, Zoom Interviews, and Medical Professional Speakers)




